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Council Executive 
2014-2015 

 

2014-2015 

CHAPLAIN 
   

GRAND KNIGHT 
  Marc Morneau 

  905-637-9267 

DEPUTY GRAND KNIGHT 
  Kevin Abraham 

  905-330-7545 

CHANCELLOR 
  Gordon Drake 

  289-337-3847 

RECORDER 
  John Schunk 

  289-337-4306 

FINANCIAL SECRETARY 
  Paul Catena 

  905-630-1840 

TREASURER 
  David Stokes 

  905-335-6863 

LECTURER 
  John D’Addairo 

  905-639-9727 

ADVOCATE 
  John Bennett 

  905-634.7326 

WARDEN 
  Michael Attardo 

  905-635-8775 

INSIDE GUARD 
  Jim Csordas 

  905-681-2075 

OUTSIDE GUARD 
  Bill Manley 

  905-632-7410 

HONORARY OUTSIDE 

GUARD 
  John Pickard 

  905-336-0076 

TRUSTEE ONE YEAR 
  Gary Smith 

  905-319-1200 

TRUSTEE TWO YEAR 
  Jere Hartnett 

  905-637-3934 

TRUSTEE THREE YEAR 
  John Luciow 

  289-337-5885 

COUNCIL COMMITTEES 

2014 - 2015 

 

 

201 

BURLINGTON KOLUMBUS 

CLUB 

President 
  Ignatius MacDonald 
  905-632-5586 

HALTON COLUMBUS 

CHARITIES 

President 
   Donald Millet 
   905-592-3367 

SERVICE PROGRAMS 

Program Director 

Kevin Abraham 

   905-330-7545 

Community Director 

   Paul Catena 

   905-630-1840 

Family Director 

   Rick Lomas 

   905-336-3835 

Pro-Life Director 

   Gary Smith 

   905-319-1200 

Membership Director 

   John Luciow 

   289-337-5885 

Youth Director 

   Gordon Drake 

   289-337-3847 

PARISH ROUND TABLE 

COODINATORS 

St.  Patrick 

   Marc Morneau 

   905-637-9267 

St. John the Bapist 

   Michael Enright 

   905-315-1784 

St. Paul the Apostle 

   Gordon Drake 

   289-337-3847 

   David Stokes 

   905-335-6863 

St. Raphael 

   Henry Valcheff 
   905-639-4085 

A Message from our 

Grand Knight 

Marc Morneau 

It is my sincere hope that everyone has enjoyed their 

summer.  After that tough winter we had, it seemed 

to me that the summer just flew by!  Our Council 

carried on through July and August just the same, 

and with September now here, things do return to 

normal in terms of our activities within our Parishes. 

I hope that everyone makes a sincere effort to come 

to our General Meeting on Monday, September 8, 

2014.  Being an active member of our Order starts 

with regular attendance at our meetings. A concerted 

effort has been made to keep the meetings to no more 

than 1.5 hours and we are easily finishing before 9 

p.m.    

During the month of August we installed the fourth 

of five ‘Sanctity of Life Memorial Stones’, this one 

being at St. Raphael’s Church.  This event tied in 

nicely with the Parish ‘send off’ of the Friars from 

St. Raphael’s who have been re-assigned.  August 

also brought ‘bitter sweet’ news in that our Chaplain, 

Friar Reto has left Canada and is now serving as a 

Chaplain in a school in Atlanta.  For many of our 

members the Stone dedication provided the 

opportunity to say thank you, to Friar Reto.   

Friar Retro surprised many of us when he attended 

our August General Meeting and as always passed 

along spiritual and personal messages to all in 

attendance.  On behalf of our entire Council  I know 

everyone joins me in wishing him all of the best as 

he continues his Ministry and service to our Father 

and his People. 

Cont’d page 3 
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A Message 

from our 

Deputy Grand 

Knight 

Kevin Abraham 

 

Our Council with the Catholic Woman’s’ League 

completed on Sunday August 9 2014 the fourth 
Culture of Life Memorial Stone which is now placed 

prominently on the front lawn of St. Raphael’s 

Parish. All worthy Franciscan Friars at St. Raphael’s 
attended with our own Friar Reto blessing the 

Memorial.  

 

At our GK Marc’s request I thanked Friar Reto for 
his inspired service as our Council Chaplain over the 

past several years as he leaves for his new posting in 

Atlanta Georgia. 
 

Please take note the following dates: Friday October 

3rd at 6pm Respect Life Banquet Le Dome Banquet 
Hall Oakville. Josh Brahm President of the Equal 

Rights Institute will be presenting “Unspoken 

Truths” and October 5th Life Chain and Respect Life 

Sunday protesting in both Oakville and Burlington. 
 

“We seek nothing less than the transformation of 

our societies into a new culture of life” …….Carl 

A. Anderson, Supreme Knight  

 

We are requesting Parish Round Table reps to alert 

us for opportunities in September or October after 
mass to set up for a prominently displayed Knights 

recruiting table. There is a degree ceremony in 

Stoney Creek on September (to be advised). 
 

Our Council has approached St. Vincent de Paul 

Society offering our assistance to any of their client 
victims of the recent Burlington flash floods. 

 

“For the Church, charity is not a kind of welfare 

activity which could be left to others, but is a part of 

her nature, an indispensable expression of her very 

being”……..Pope Benedict XVI 

 

Grand Knight’s Report Continued 
 

New Lecturer Appointed 

I am pleased to announce that Brother John 

D’Addario has accepted the role of Lecturer for 

the upcoming year.   This position is appointed 

by the Grand Knight and I know John will be 

bringing energy and enthusiasm to this position.  

Brother John is replacing Brother John 

McCarthy who has stepped down after filling 

this role for the last year.  I would like to thank 

Brother John McCarthy for his commitment 

and contribution for the last year while serving 

in this important role. 

Installation of Officers, September 15, 2014 

On Monday, September 15, the Installation of 

Officers will take place in our Hall.  This is a 

special evening for our new Executive, and we 

would really appreciate the members of our 

Council to show up in good numbers to support 

this event.  This year a special Mass has been 

arranged and Monsignor Raymond Modeski 

has graciously agreed to Officiate and say this 

Mass for us.  Mass will start at 6:30 pm and the 

Installation Ceremony will follow the Mass.   

Monsignor Modeski is a member of our 

Council, a member of the Fourth Degree, the 

Pastor of St. Patrick Parish and also serves as 

the Dean of Halton.  I encourage all Members 

to invite their Spouses to attend the Mass and 

the Ceremony to follow. 

Past Grand Knight Gerry Kelly is also 

contacting all of our members who are Past 

Grand Knights to invite them and their Spouses 

to support this event as the ‘torch is passed on’ 

to our new Executive. 

Vivat Jesus  
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UPCOMING ACTIVITIES 

SEPTEMBER 2014 

General Events 

September 14, Sunday St. Raphael’s BBQ (Henry 

Valcheff) 

September 15, Monday Installation of Officers 

Hall 6.30pm(GK Marc) 

September 17, Wednesday St. Timothy’s “Welcome 

Back BBQ” (Rick Lomas) 
September 25, Thursday Canadian Martyrs “Welcome 

Back BBQ” (David Stokes 

September xx, Stoney Creek Degree (GK Marc 
Morneau) 

 

Meetings and Activities 

Executive Meeting – September 8 at 6 pm prior to 
General Meeting due to Labour Day on Sept. 1 

General Meeting – September 8 

Halton Columbus Charities – September 2 
Kolumbus Club – September 22 

Prayer Cenacle – September 25 

 
Midnight Bingo (Every other Tuesday of the month) -  

September 9 and 23 

 

Matinee Bingo (Every other Wednesday of the 
month) – September 3 and 17 

 

Seniors Club (Every Wednesday) 
September 3, 10, 17 and 24  (10- 11.30am) 

 

Fraternal night – September 29 
 

 

Other Events 

 

October 3 Respect Life Banquet 

October 5 Life Chain & Respect Life Sunday 

October Seniors Fish Fry 

October Parish Breakfasts 

 

Prayer Requests 

In charity, unity and fellowship let us pray for 

the needs of our brother Knights and their 

families. 

Matthew WoetersJoe Acosta 

Rennie ArsenaultSean Buckley 
John CummingsMaureen Fisher 

Loretta FlorisVince Kenney 

Paul & Imelda HintonJoe MacPherson 

George O'BrienLeo Russell 
Ted Van LieropLarry Young 

 

Almighty and Everlasting God, the eternal 

salvation of those who believe in You, hear us on 

behalf of Your servants who are sick, for whom 

we humbly beg the help of your mercy, so that, 

being restored to health, they may render thanks 

to you in your Church. Through Christ our 

Lord. Amen 

 
Mother of Perpetual Help pray for us. 
 

Special Note: 
Please call Paul Catena, our Financial Secretary, at 
905.335.5073, if you are aware of any Brother who has died or 
is in need of our prayers and/or assistance. The importance of 
speedy notification is important so that we can: 
• provide support for them and their families; 
• attend services and ensure a Mass Card and Resolution of 

Condolences is obtained, and 
• promptly advise Supreme and our field agent, Trevor D’Mello, 
to ensure financial security is preserved for the families of 
insured members. 
 

Vivat Jesus! 
John Bennett,  
Chancellor 
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Pictures of Stone dedication at St. 

Raphael and Farewell to Friar Reto 

  

  

  

http://www.google.ca/imgres?imgurl=http://media-cache-ec0.pinimg.com/236x/d2/22/d5/d222d5380abe3e30de441b1097ca09e9.jpg&imgrefurl=http://www.pinterest.com/skukucka/typo-with-brush/&h=167&w=236&tbnid=yTwl-Wil8o137M:&zoom=1&docid=uRExK9AYXJEFsM&ei=-C8CVLTPL8-6ggTT9ILgAQ&tbm=isch&ved=0CCwQMygPMA8&iact=rc&uact=3&dur=957&page=2&start=9&ndsp=13
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Birthday Wishes 

For August 

 

 

Gerry Kelly 5th  

Howard Arsenault 6th  

Shaun M Hendricks 7th  

Michael Mark 7th  
Timothy R Salisbury 10th  

Ben J Zukiel 10th  

Paul F Catena 15th  
Gerard M Downs 16th  

Faiz F Lawand 21st  

Robert B Flake 22nd  
James J Mc Carthy 24th  

William E Beckley 26th 

 
If the above information is 
incorrect, please contact the 
Financial Secretary. 

 

KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS 

2014 CASH CALENDAR 

JULY DRAW WINNERS 

 

DATE  TICKET NO.        WINNER      PRIZE 

 

1 0101  Marilyn Bentley $500 

1 0287  Dennis Delorme $20 

2 0900  Mary Scheer  $20 

3 0284  Maria Hoyer  $20 

4 0113  Patrick Morin  $50 

 

7 0477  Paul Muller  $20 

8 0500  Cheryl Burnbury $20 

9 0089  Eileen Biducka $20 

10 1104  Margaret Enright $20 

11 0022  Chestle MacLachlan $50 

 

14 0118  Dennis Dusureault $20 

15 0903  Stephen Catena $20 

16 1022  Hans Smith  $20 

17 0910  Marty Fruchtman $20 

18 0094  Betty Cunningham $50 

 

20 0771  Rick Robbins  $20 

21 0805  Ron Champagne $20 

22 0768  Tom Jones  $20 

23 1098  Kimberly Froom $20 

24 0055  Kevin Morgan  $50 

 

28 1043  Tyson Prescott  $20 

29 0299  Fr. Bob Stainsby $20 

30 0959  Buck Van Niejenhis $20 

31 0801  Michael Attardo $20 
 

Tuxedo Shirts available 

Two 18 ½ tuxedo shirts almost never worn. 

No charge. Contact David Stokes at 905-335-6863 

or 905-630-9662 

If you have something you want to have published in the Newsletter, please send 

details to Jenny Stokes at stokes.david100@gmail.com 

http://www.google.ca/imgres?imgurl=http://www.latesthdpictures.com/wp-content/uploads/2014/06/pictures-birthday-cake-3.jpg&imgrefurl=http://www.latesthdpictures.com/pictures-birthday-cake/&h=453&w=480&tbnid=Rr2xcSSkw2wRBM:&zoom=1&docid=akbaxIV96WLdnM&ei=y7qpU62AIOeR8gGM7oGoDQ&tbm=isch&ved=0CEMQMygRMBE&iact=rc&uact=3&dur=4224&page=2&start=10&ndsp=15
http://www.google.ca/imgres?imgurl=http://www.comments20.com/wp-content/uploads/2011/08/Christian-Graphics-23.jpg&imgrefurl=http://www.comments20.com/category/religious-graphics/christian-graphics/page/6/&h=260&w=354&tbnid=hmWOoH4zZcgSPM:&zoom=1&docid=m5HiV8MdsfcKLM&ei=fCkCVMSeOY3FggSo_oHQBw&tbm=isch&ved=0CG8QMyhIMEg&iact=rc&uact=3&dur=869&page=6&start=69&ndsp=15
mailto:stokes.david100@gmail.com
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40 Days for Life Campaign to End Abortion 

Begins Wed., Sept. 24th till Sun., Nov. 2nd 

Vigil Site:  Oakville-Trafalgar Memorial Hospital from 8:00am – 8:00pm 

For peaceful, prayerful vigil and witness to Jesus’ Love and Healing Power 

 

Contact:  40daysforlife.oakville@gmail.com or visit www.40daysforlife.com/oakville 

 

40 Days For Life Campaign Kick-Off Event 

Most Rev. Bishop Crosby will celebrate Holy Mass at St. Patrick’s Church in Burlington  

Wed., Sept. 24th at 7:00pm.   

Reception will follow.  Please join us. 

_________________________________________________________________________ 

40 Days For Life Campaign Mid-Point Event 

Father Peter Coughlin will celebrate Holy Mass at St. Andrew’s Church in Oakville 

Sunday, Oct. 19th at 12:00 noon 

Pro-life speaker :   Devorah Gilman, Co-ordinator for the Canadian Centre for Bio-ethical Reform,   

will inspire, educate and equip us to effectively engage the culture on the abortion issue 

 

St. Andrew’s Church Hall at 1:00pm following the Holy Mass 

_________________________________________________________________________ 

40 Days For Life Campaign End Rally 

Sunday, Nov. 2nd  at 3:00pm 

Meet at Whole Foods Plaza for start of procession to vigil site 

Followed by Holy Mass at St. James Church at 5:00pm 

Reception and Baby Shower for Shifra Maternity Home 

 

 

mailto:40daysforlife.oakville@gmail.com
http://www.40daysforlife.com/oakville
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